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Date: 

Attention: 

Regarding: 

May 10, 2023 

Landowners within Rockyview Gas Co-op Ltd. Franchise Area 

Leak Detection Survey Utilizing Remotely Piloted Aircraft System 

Rockyview Gas Co-op Ltd. will be completing a leak detection survey starting on May 11, 2023 and it 
continue over a 2-3 day period.  As part of this survey, we will be gathering leak detection data from the 
low-pressure lines contained within our franchise area. 

Our contractor, Current Surveillance Inc., will be flying a RPAS (remotely piloted aircraft system) to complete 
the survey.  The equipment used will be a Matrice 600 Drone (RPAV) with a methane detector.  It will be 
operating in a random pattern, at an elevation up to 100 meters above ground level.  This mission and flight 
area will be approved by Transport Canada through a Special Flight Operations Certificate and a filed Flight 
Plan approval. 

Please be assured that your safety and privacy are at the utmost importance to Rockyview Gas Co-op Ltd. 
and Current Surveillance Inc.  Current Surveillance is committed to safe and responsible remotely piloted 
aircraft services.  As required by law, Current Surveillance only flies when permitted by Transport Canada 
and all other applicable authorities. 

Below are pictures of the Current Surveillance assets that will be in the area the coming weeks: 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our office (email info@rvgc.ca 
or phone 403-946-4222). 

Regards, 
ROCKYVIEW GAS CO-OP LTD. 

Charla Cuthbertson
Business Operations Administrator 


